
From: Victor Keys
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: CNG rate increase
Date: Thursday, March 08, 2018 10:38:25 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

I’m writing to express my concern regarding the proposal by Cascade Natural Gas to raise rates. In light of the
massive tax cut the utility received I thought it more likely that customers would receive a refund. How in the world
do they justify this. Other utilities around the country are doing the opposite.

Respectfully, 
Victor Keys

Sent from my iPad
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